
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

           

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
      

  

 

           

 

            

 

         

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

   

    

     

 

                                  

 

 

Issue No.2 

3rd Sept 2020 

 

Outdoor Fun 
Despite the weather, the children have had so much fun playing together outside. This is 

such an important part of our new school day. Our staff are kitted out in their wet 
weather gear and ready to head out in all conditions.  

“There is no such thing as bad weather, just the wrong clothes!”  
Wellies and waterproofs are essential for pupils. Spare socks in your school bag would be 

a good idea!  
 

Seesaw App 

We hope that you were able to get connected to 
Seesaw. We will be sharing lots of great learning as 
soon as we get the photographic permission signed. 

Any problems getting access please let us know. 

School App/Permission 

Thank you to everyone who has downloaded the school app. We  
will now be sending our permission slips through the app. This  
week we will be asking for permission to use photographs  
on social media etc. We would appreciate it if you 
access the permission slips, complete and submit it as quickly as  
possible. There is also an AM2 medical form, please complete  
this for any child who needs medicine administered in school. 
These can be found under the forms section of the App. 

Lunchtime 
 How it works? 

Pupils have lunch in the dinner hall with 
the children in their ‘bubble’. P1/2 at 
12pm, P3/4 at 12:30pm and P5/6/7 at 

1pm.  
Pupils get a separate outdoor playtime. All 

bubbles get at least 30 minutes in the 
morning and 30 minutes in the afternoon.  

 

Drop off and Pick Up 
Drop off anytime between 8:45am and 9:15am.  

Pick up P1 – 11 am  
P2-P7 Staggered from 1:45 – 2:05pm 

This will continue for the month of September. 
Thank you for your continued cooperation.  
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Stars of the Week 
All our pupils are superstars. This week the awards go to …… 

Primary 1 – Lucas, Mason, Naomi, Grace, James, Poppy, Sophie, Lily, Emily and Ellie. Our  
new Primary 1s has been absolute stars this week. They have settled in really well in class,  
coped with speedy drop offs and embraced all kinds of weather. Well done Primary 1.  

Getting Back to ‘Normal’ 
 

All the ‘extras’ that we 
enjoyed in school (break 
from the canteen, milk 

deliveries, kids club, 
sunrise club, after-schools, 
music tuition etc.) have not 

been forgotten. We will 
continue to monitor our 

return to school and 
introduce these when we 
feel it is safe and sensible 
to do so. For now, we are 
just very happy to be back 

in school learning together. 

 

Primary 1 and 2 

As new regulations no longer allow us to 
provide a change of clothes for your 

child, please send a small named plastic 
bag with - underwear, socks, a t-shirt and 

a pair of leggings/trousers.  
Thank you 

 
 

Contacting School 

We know there are a lot 
of changes to get used 

to. As always, if you have 
any questions please 

contact the school either 
by phone or emailing 
gorranps@gmail.com 


